
 

Town of Grand Valley Operating Budget 2025 

 

Safety Devices and Signage 

2024 Projects 

- Routine sign replacement costs 

- Replacement of signage at bridges where identified in the OSIM report 

- Speed hump installation for traffic calming on Leeson Street 

2025 Projects 

- Council has asked for speed humps to be purchased and installed on Taylor Drive 

- Depending on the results of public survey, the Leeson Street speed humps may also be reinstalled 

- In addition to routine sign replacements, the Town’s digital speed signs are aging. One of them no 

longer functions. The other is malfunctioning and struggles to connect to its software. Funds to 

purchase one replacement sign are included in the signage budget. If this purchase is left in the 

budget, staff will seek quotes/proposals for the best type to purchase for our situation. 

 

Second Draft: 

- No changes 


